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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

OF THE CITY OF DIXON CITY COUNCIL 

 

REDISTRICTING CITY COUNCIL DISTRICT BOUNDARIES 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Dixon (“City”) City Council will conduct a 
public hearing at a regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, March 15, 2022 at 7:00 p.m., 
at Council Chambers located at 600 East A Street, Dixon, California 95620, in accordance 
with the Fair Maps Act (Elec. Code, § 21600 et seq.), the Ralph M. Brown Act (Gov. Code, 
§ 54950 et seq.), and the Federal Americans with Disabilities Act, to receive a report on 
the redistricting process and the permissible criteria to be considered to adjust City 
Council district boundaries, and to receive public input on potential City Council district 
boundaries.  
 
ALL INTERESTED PARTIES are invited to attend the Tuesday, March 15, 2022 public 
hearing to express opinions or submit evidence on the adjustment of City Council district 
boundaries. Testimony from interested persons will be heard and considered by the City 
Council prior to taking any action or making any recommendation on potential City Council 
district boundaries. Upon request, the agenda and the documents in the meeting agenda 
packet can be made available to persons with a disability. In compliance with the 
Americans with Disabilities Act, the City encourages those with disabilities to participate 
fully in the meeting process. Any person requiring special assistance to participate in the 
meeting should call (707) 678-7000 (voice) or (707) 678-1489 (TTY) at least forty-eight 
(48) hours prior to the meeting. Any person requiring language interpretation services 
should call (707) 678-7000 (voice) or (707) 678-1489 (TTY) at least seventy-two (72) 
hours before the meeting.  
 
Interested individuals will be given an opportunity to speak on the adjustment of City 
Council district boundaries. Written comments are also accepted prior to the meeting by 
mail at 600 East A Street, Dixon, CA 95620 or electronically by emailing 
lruiz@cityofdixon.us. Information regarding the meeting is on file and may be provided to 
interested individuals upon request. If a challenge to the above proposed action is made 
in court, persons may be limited to raising only those issues they or someone else raised 
at the meeting described in this notice, or in written correspondence delivered to the City 
before the meeting. 
 
If you have any questions, please call the City at (707) 678-7000. 
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